

Graduate Admissions

University of Massachusetts Boston 100 Merrissey Boulevard, Boston, MA 02125-3393 P 617.287.6400 | graduate admissions@umb.edu | umb.edu/admissions

August 30, 2023

Student ID: 02145671

Satva Sahithi Vakkalanka G-602, Aakruthi Township Hyderabad, Telangana 500092

Dear Satya Sahithi,

Thank you for applying through the international direct process. It is my pleasure to inform you that you have been accepted to the Business Analytics: Big Data Analytics (MS) program at the University of Massachusetts Boston for the Spring 2024 as part of the International Direct application process. Your acceptance is provisional contingent on the receipt of all final official transcripts indicating receipt of a baccalaureate degree (or its US equivalent) and all official test scores.

Please be prepared to submit your official transcripts and degree certificates upon arrival, as you will not be permitted to enroll in classes until the Office of Graduate Admissions receives them. Official test scores must be received directly from the testing agency prior to the start of the Spring 2024 semester.

At UMass Boston we are committed to high-quality teaching, research, innovation and collaborative engagement. Never in our university's history has there been a more exciting time to join UMass Boston's community of scholars, athletes, researchers, activists and achievers. Here you will grow and transform on our beautiful waterfront campus as you take advantage of the many unique opportunities afforded you at Boston's premier public research university. Your personal determination and academic qualifications demonstrate your ability to be both an impactful and successful member of the University.

With this letter you will receive information about next steps: your visa documentation and instructions, and health insurance among other useful informational pieces.

As you continue to move forward with the next phase in your educational career, we are here to help you and to answer any questions you may have about UMass Boston. Please contact the UMass Boston Global Admissions Office at admissions@umbinternationaldirect.org.

I congratulate you on your accomplishments and welcome you to the University of Massachusetts Boston community. We are confident that you will find us accessible and responsive to your needs and concerns and hope that you will not hesitate to call on us if the need arises. I wish you success in your graduate studies.

Sincerely,

Emily Keily

Director, Graduate Admissions University of Massachusetts Boston

Emily C. Keily

RINCIPAL INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL OF MANAGEMENT EXCELLENCE Sy. No.88, Chembanahalli, Near Dommasanadra Circle,

Sarjapur Road, Bangalore 562 125 INDIA

OF MANA

Bangalore

08/31/2023 03:59